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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 9:33 AM
To: 'Paula Sime'
Cc: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; Jim Chappell
Subject: RE: RO#2974

Dear Ms. Sedlachek and Ms. Sime, 
   I am sorry but the required work on the Regional Board’s closure reviews and closures themselves due to Resolution 
2009-0042 has precluded me from reviewing your work plan in the usual 60 days.   If you decide to implement your work 
plan, you would be doing so without concurrence from ACEH.  If no comments arise from the review of the work plan, 
then proceeding with the work would not appear to have any significant repercussions.   However, if comments to the 
work plan are identified, modifications to the fieldwork may be necessary, which may require additional mobilizations and 
/or additional sample analyses, etc.  Please note that the UST Cleanup Fund typically reimburses costs for a scope of 
work that has been approved by a regulatory agency.  Since a review of the work plan cannot be completed in the time 
frame allotted and if the scope of work is implemented prior to regulatory approval, the UST Cleanup Fund may not fully 
reimburse all costs associated with the proposed scope of work or remobilizations.  Please contact the UST Cleanup 
Fund to address cost reimbursement concerns. 
Regards, 
 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Pky. 
Alameda, CA 94502 
Direct: 510-639-1287 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
 http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Paula Sime [mailto:psime@ERI-US.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 12:52 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; Jim Chappell 
Subject: RO#2974 
 
Hi Barb, 
 
ERI would like to move forward with the assessment work at Former Exxon Service Station 79374, 990 San Pablo 
Avenue, Albany as proposed in our work plan dated March 15, 2010.  The proposed work involves installation of six on-
site groundwater monitoring wells and two on-site CPT/Hydropunch borings.  ACEH has not reviewed the work plan; 
however, since more than sixty days have passed since its submittal, it is ERI’s understanding that we are authorized to 
proceed with the work.  ERI will submit results of the assessment to ACEH after the field work has been completed. 
 
Thank you, 
Paula 
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Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 

  

Privileged And Confidential Communication:  This electronic transmission, and any documents attached hereto, (a) are protected by the Electronic 
Communications Privacy Act (18 USC §§ 2510-2521), (b) may contain confidential and/or privileged information, and (c) are for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) named above.  If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender and delete the electronic 
message.  Any disclosure, copying, distribution, action taken, or use of the contents of the information received in error is strictly prohibited and may 
be unlawful. 

 


